July 2025

To:  Honorable Mayor and Council Members

Cc:  Sharon Hanson, City Administrator

From: Marshall Sounds of Summer

We hereby request that you declare the Sounds of Summer celebration
scheduled for Wednesday, August 20th thru Sunday, August 24, 2025, a
Community Festival.

Sounds of Summer remains the same; familv, friendly, free events that the

entire family can enjoy. We are anticipating that this year’s festival will bring
additional community residents, former residents as well as people from the area
to our celebration.

Relay for Life will happen on Thursday evening. Friday “Family Night”
will include touch-a-truck, Ninja Anywhere, and a family friendly drum and piano
act “White Keys.” Saturday, August 23" will be the band Maiden Dixie opening
for The Fabulous Armadillos.

Our grand festival parade will be on Saturday afternoon, and on Sunday,
the festival will conclude with a community wide praise service. We encourage
and thank you for your support of Sounds of Summer 2025!

Sincerely,
A

Brock Klaith, Lisa Van Vickle, Mary Roth

Marshall Festivals Committee Officers



